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For a given partition of a positive integer, one can consider the product of the parts of the partition. This partition

statistic has been studied in its own right on and off over the years, and has naturally arisen in connection with certain

problems in partition theory. We will review some old and new results related to the partition parts product. (Received

January 21, 2019)
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